
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 

      
July 26, 2002 

 
 
 
Lynne Heiden, Chair 
Nebraska Real Estate Appraiser Board 
301 Centennial Mall South 
P.O. Box 94963 
Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-4963 
 
Dear Ms. Heiden: 
 
 Thank you for your July 11, 2002 letter responding to our May 21st field review letter. We 
have reviewed your response and appreciate your quick and decisive actions to address our 
concerns. Our field review letter, your response, and any other previous correspondence between 
us regarding the field review now are publicly available on our Web site. 
 
 Please contact us if you have any questions.  
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 
 
cc:  Marilyn Hasselbalch, Director 


